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Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close
on May &th, 2000.
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The meeting open at 7.35 p.m.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Sid Powell, Denis Coleman, Colin Sinden, Esther Carpenter, Emie Spray
and Ron & Connie Longley. )

Apologies for absence:
An apology was received from Dave Morris.

Minutes:
Before the minutes the chairman noted the sad passing of associate member Dave Marvell.
The minutes of the previous meeting having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:

The Chairman had contacted all those we decided to invite into associate membership at the previous
meeting.

Pete Wall and Bob & June Chambers have accepted with donations of £10 and £20 respectively. In view
of these donations and the Chairman having forgotten to mention that badges were £1.50 it was agreed
with Esther that in these cases badges would be free of charge. The committee agreed with this action.

Ron & Marion Ball have accepted and have their badges for which payment is awaited, and Dave Wright
has accepted.

As yet there has been no response from the Hollands.
All who have accepted have received their membership certificates.

Financial report:
Esther’s dinner profit cheque of £15.44 and those from Pete Wall and the Chambers’ and £25 from petty
cash have been banked and with two years interest credited the bank balance is now £723.79. £5 each

from petty cash has been paid to Esther and Arthur for phone usage, some stamps have been purchased
which leaves £6.41 in petty cash.

The dinner account presented at the previous meeting was an estimated one and now that details have
been finalised we have a further £25.50 to be banked.

Dinner/Dénce 2001:

Michael Bridgeland has agreed to be our guest speaker at this function and asked that the committee be
thanked for his invitation.

Any other business:

Esther produced a further update on membership and the chairman is to go through all the minutes and

anything he has to confirm her findings before a list is produced for circulation with a suitable letter about
the Fellowship.

Date of next meeting:

The next committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday October 3rd 2000 to be held at 16 Brading Close
at 7.30pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was
expressed to the Chair and agreed by all. The meeting closed at 8.30pm

Signed:...... @éé@’ T R LAY Chairman

Date: October 3rd 2000




